
January 11, 2025 

 

Commanders and Comrades,  

 

California VFW Department Commander Deb Johnson has confirmed the need for 

financial assistance for veterans affected by the wildfires there. 

 

The link provided is direct link to our donation page or you can send your donation 

directly to the California VFW, (or through your Department Headquarters).  

 

Commander in Chief Al Lipphardt has asked that you keep those affected by the 

wildfires in your prayers and thoughts and if you can afford it, please donate as 

many of these veterans have lost everything.  

 

Please forward and share on all communications channels.  

 

 

Dan West  

Adjutant General 
 


